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____________________________________________________________________ 

         6th June 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Year 6 – Plumley Village Hall - End of Year Production 

At the end of year performance at Plumley Village Hall the children will perform their own production, which they 

have written themselves with Mr Stannard.  The duration will be approx. 30 minutes long. 

The children will need to attend Plumley Village Hall on both Wednesday 25th June & Thursday 26th June for the 

day.  Please can you ensure they have a packed lunch, and drink with them on both days, in a named disposable 

bag.  Please do not send in water bottles or lunch boxes. 

Wednesday 25th June – Rehearsal 
Please drop your Year 6 children off between 8.45am – 9am at the Village Hall.  A member of staff will be on site 
from 8.30am.  Please be aware that staff will not be able to transport children to the village hall from school. 
Please collect at 3.00pm, so it gives parents time to get to school to collect any siblings.  

Thursday 26th June – Performances 
Please drop your Year 6 children off between 8.45am – 9am at the Village Hall.  A member of staff will be on site 
from 8.30am.  Please be aware that staff will not be able to transport children to the village hall from school. 
Performance times: 10am and 1pm 

Siblings’ attendance for performances 
Younger siblings are able to attend one of the performances. If you would like them to attend the morning  
performance there is no need for them to come in to register in the morning, but we will need prior notice, so 
please complete the survey. They will need to be returned to school after the performance.   

 

Any school meal requirements for siblings coming late into school will need to be pre-ordered (before Thursday 

morning) to ensure we are aware of their meal choices. 

If you would prefer them to attend the afternoon show, then you will be able to collect them from 12.30pm, we 

will ensure they have an early lunch, and there is no need for them to return to school after. Again, please 

complete the survey to let us know.  Children can be collected at 12.30pm from the front loop where a member of 

staff will assist them into the cars. 

Plumley Village Hall Doors open: 9.45am and 12.45pm respectively 
Tickets: A maximum of 4 places per child per performance are available to comply with the health & safety 
requirements at Plumley Village Hall.  

 

Please complete the survey to indicate which performance you would like to attend and how many places you 

need for each.  The survey will close on Friday 20th June at 12 noon.  If you are attending the afternoon 

performance, the children will be able to leave with you.   

For those parents who are unable to attend, children will need to be collected by 2.15pm from Plumley Village Hall 

at the latest please. 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 
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Children will need to attend in their costumes – details of what they need to wear will be confirmed as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you 

 

Mr Haslam 


